Author name: M. Greene
Date of submission: Tuesday, 22 April 2025

Your submission for this review:

I strongly support the proposed increases to foster care allowances. As former foster parents and now adoptive parents, we
have done everything we can to give our daughter access to every opportunitywhether in education, sports, or other enriching
activities. The reality is that children in care often carry the weight of trauma, and they need more supportemotionally,
physically, and financially. Therapy, specialist services, and a nurturing environment are essential, and that comes at a cost. By
increasing allowances, were not just helping covering expenseswere investing in futures. Lets empower carers to provide the
biggest, brightest, and best lives possible for these incredible kids. They deserve nothing less.





